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From: Stephen Roditti
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Nomination of Dena Aslanian-Williams as a member of the Oversight Homelessness Commission
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 3:25:50 PM

 

Dear Mr Young

As clerk for the San Francisco City and County Rules Committee, I am passing on my
thoughts regarding the appointment of Dena Aslanian-Williams to serve on the Oversight
Homelessness Commission

I just received notice that Mayor Breed has appointed Dena-
Aslanian-Williams to serve on the Oversight Homelessness
Commission. I also understand a motion will be made during the
meeting of the Rules Committee (#7 on the Agenda) on Monday July
17th. 

I have worked with Dena on neighborhood issues for about 10 years
now. 

As a San Francisco Tax payer, I strongly support her
nomination.

This commission seat is reserved for someone who has
participated in merchant associations or neighborhood
associations. She is active as Parliamentarian of the West of
Twin Peaks Central Council and served as President of our
organization during the pandemic, overseeing 18 homeowner
associations as we worked hard to ensure our neighborhoods
and merchant corridors were represented in City Hall.

The Commission will have difficult discussions and would
benefit from from Dena; as a balanced, empathetic,
collaborator.

Small businesses and neighborhoods deserve a voice on this
Commission to bring new ideas and represent our voices which
have been underrepresented in the discussion of how
homelessness has affected our city.

Please vote to confirm Dena Aslanian-Williams.

Thank you 

Steve Roditti

mailto:rorocks100@icloud.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


West of Twin Peaks Central Council Delegate and Vice President on
the Board of Trustees for Monterey Heights Homes Homeowners
Association. 
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From: Paul Dravis
To: Dorsey, Matt (BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Re: Mayoral Appointment, Homelessness Oversight Commission - Dena Aslanian-Williams
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 2:29:26 PM

 

Dear Supervisors Dorsey, Safai, and Walton:
 
On July 17, 2023, the Rules Committee will consider Mayoral Appointment, Homelessness Oversight
Commission - Dena Aslanian-Williams.
 
I am a San Francisco resident since 1996, and support Dena Aslanian-Williams for a position on the
Homelessness Oversight Commission.
 
Dena is a great member of the San Francisco community.
She deeply cares about our city, our neighborhoods, and our people. 
She is active in several neighborhood groups where she provides intelligence and balanced views.
Her positive energy is contagious.
She is a great problem solver and always digs in when confronted with complex issues.
 
I strongly support her and hope you do as well!
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paul Dravis
2085 9th Avenue
San Francisco, CA
415-271-7255
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